
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention all Oasis North 3
rd
, 4

th
, and 5

th
 graders!  Would you like to join The Bookworm Club?  Check 

out the info below and fill out the Google Form.  The Bookworm Club will meet on Wednesday’s after 

school from 3:15 – 4:30 pm in the Media Center on the following dates:  

 

October 19
th 

   January 18
th
     April 5

th
   

November 16
th
   February 1

st
      April 12

th
   

November 30
th  

  February 15
th
     April 19

th
   

December 7
th
    March 1

st
     May 3

rd
    

  December 14
th
   March 15

th
     May 17

th
  

 

Throughout these months, the students must attend every meeting and are required to read all 15 of the 

2022-2023 Sunshine State Young Reader Award books.  When we meet, we will discuss the students’ 

progress in reading the book list; create questions from each book, and practice answering 

comprehension questions coordinating to each book.  There is no fee to join the club. 

 

At the end of year, your child may be eligible to compete in the Lee County Battle of the Books team 

for our school.  The Battle will take place on May 19
th
, during school and will be a field trip.  It will be 

held at the Lee County Education Center, where nearly 40 elementary schools compete each year!   

 

Please fill out the Google Form below if you would like to join: https://forms.gle/L8Cx1qcVZTZ1iJe86 

 

We hope you are as excited as we are, if you have any questions please email:  

katie.joachim@capecharterschools.org 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Joachim 

BOOKW   RM 
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